November 22, 2017

GRACE NEWS

A bit of info regarding our Christmas worship services and ministries:

+ Our Christmas Worship production will be on Saturday, December 16 at 3pm and 7pm in the
Grace Church worship space. The two showings are to accommodate more people and allow
more opportunities to attend and invite friends and relatives.

+ Part of our Christmas ministry this year will include a night of caroling and sharing the Good News
of Christ. Caroling night will be Wednesday, December 20 at 6pm. Meet at the church building.
Please let the office know if you are aware of anyone who would like a caroling visit. Each house
we carol at will be given a Christmas Joy Box prepared for them by our People Care Council.

+ On, Saturday, December 9, there will be a Christmas Movie Night at Grace Church. Movie will be
for all ages - popcorn provided.

Our former church building has been sold to another church - Iglesia Christiana Rayo de Luz.
Details on the financials will be given at the next Congregational meeting or upon request. Special
thanks to Adam Ullrich for handling the legal proceedings and Tom Pauley at Denison Realty for
their work in getting this accomplished.

Our last Saturday Night Worship service is slated for December 2. There Our Church Councils
will be some special events on Saturdays nights in December (movie night, are always looking
production) and we will have some special events in 2018 on Saturday nights ~ for more people to

also (approximately once a month). serve on them.
Contact the church

office for more
information.




